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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

WAN and Internet Service Provider

2018-0065- RP

 

The Workers’ Safety and Compensation Commission (WSCC) for 

the Northwest Territories and Nunavut is seeking proposals 

from qualified proponents for the provision of a Wide Area 

Networking (WAN) and Internet Service connection between 

our Iqaluit and Yellowknife WSCC office locations. 

The WSCC will accept proposals until: 

2:00 PM, LOCAL TIME (MT), Wednesday, November 7, 2018

Taya Madsen

Senior Purchasing and Contracts Officer

Email: Taya.Madsen@wscc.nt.ca

Phone: 867-920-3847


